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Bulky Item Drop-off Event 
The city hosted its annual bulky item drop-off event on November 2. A wide variety of 
items were collected, including mattresses, rugs, washers and dryers, sofas, and more. 
Two and a half large dumpsters were filled. A big thank you to our volunteers and 
everyone who participated in making this event a success! 
 

 
 
 
 



Streetscape Phase III Project  
Please be reminded that North Bridge Street is closed to both vehicles and pedestrians. 
Work is currently underway on the south and north side of the bridge, where there are 
multiple pieces of heavy equipment and open trenches. For your safety, please use an 
alternative route. 
 
GoNorthKC 
Assistant City Administrator Gina Pate attended a meeting of Clay and Platte County 
partners from area local government, chamber and economic development agencies on 
Wednesday.  This is the second meeting of the group which plans to meet every other 
month planning events and efforts to generate interest and welcome visitors to the 
Northland during the 2026 FIFA World Cup.  The group is working to identify a number 
of events and mechanisms to get the word out about the Northland and all it has to 
offer.   It is anticipated that these efforts will serve as a springboard for future 
marketing efforts for the Northland.  Discussion of efforts and the City of Smithville’s 
participation in these efforts is anticipated in the coming months. 


